
Please join Newton SEPAC for a presentation on:


Basic Rights under Special Education Laws 

Tuesday, March 2, 2021 
7:30 pm to 9:00 pm 

Where: Zoom (link below) 

Presented by: 

Leslie Lockhart, Mass Advocates for Children 

Please join us on Tuesday, March 2, at 7:30 pm, for a presentation 
and discussion about student and family basic rights under special 
education laws and regulations.  

Whether you're new to the world of special education or a seasoned 
(scarred?) special education parent, there are always new and helpful 
insights from each Basic Rights presentation! 

We're excited to have Leslie Lockhart as our presenter. Leslie is the 
Mass Advocates for Children’s Helpline Coordinator. She was also a 
founding member and driving force of the original Newton SEPAC.  

Zoom meeting information: 

Topic: Newton SEPAC - March 2nd Presentation 
Time: Mar 2, 2021 07:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://middlesex-mass-edu.zoom.us/j/98538291113?
pwd=eW0yMzRPd3lSR0RZbHNtSmw2ZFVKdz09 

Meeting ID: 985 3829 1113 
Passcode: 457897 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,98538291113#,,,,*457897# US (Chicago) 
+16465588656,,98538291113#,,,,*457897# US (New York) 

By City Clerk at 12:43 pm, Feb 24, 2021




